28/07/2024, 08:15

FW: Code/permit/Special assessment Request // 40 ISABELLA ST

From: lori.donovan@boston.gov <lori.donovan@boston.gov> On Behalf Of BFD Fire Prevention
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 12:02 AM

To:

Subject: Re: Code/permit/Special assessment Request // 40 ISABELLA ST //

Hi, at this time there are no open fire code violations on file with BFD for 40 Isabella St

Thanks
Lori Donovan
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